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Expressing appreciation to the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) for
considering the concerns of the City of Key West with respect to the Cow Key Channel
Bridge Project; Requesting that FDOT provide a formal summary about the feasibility
of building a second bridge from 5th Avenue on Stock Island to the Navy Hospital
Property in Key West; Requesting FDOT to assess the potential for alternative
roadway/bridge locations to enter/exit the City of Key West.
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